
Our fun in photos… 
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Reminders 

 Please ensure that if anyone else is collecting your 

child that you have informed kid’s club staff or school 

staff and that the person collecting knows the 

password. 

 Easter Holiday Club will run on 9th/10th/11th April and 

16th/17th/18th April 2019 where we will have lots of 

activities including Forest school.  

Please email a booking form to secure a place to 

jodie.hepworth@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Independence is a skill that we develop in many ways in school and it has been great 

to see the children organising their own belongings when they arrive and depart from 

Kids Club. We are developing this further with the children helping themselves to their 

own breakfast from the cereal dispensers – Well done everyone!  

They said, so we did… 

The children are a key part of our 

planning at Kids Club and we 

regularly ask them what activities 

they would like to have access to. 

Staff also observe the children in 

free play to help them plan.  

This month they have been busy: 

 Making some fantastic 

junk model creations! 

 Mother’s day cards/gift 

boxes and tissue flowers  

 Creative group story        

telling  

 Jigsaw puzzles 

 Decorating biscuits 

 Play dough modelling  

 Making chocolate 

cornflakes  

 Various colouring activities   

 St Patricks day activities  

 Outdoor group games 

 Den building outside   

 Skipping games  

 Paper costumes  

 Dancing  

 Drama & Role Play  

 Mask making  

 Animal hat making   

 

 

Wonderful Words from the 

children 

 ‘I’m making a card 

for my dog’  

 

‘I’m going on a 

plane tomorrow to 

my other school in 

France’!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our new home 

Thank you for your 

patience whilst Y7 were 

using the Primary School   

kid’s Club space. We can 

now announce that the 

high school is finished and 

that Kids Club will be 

taking place in the hall 

every day, unless 

otherwise stated on the 

kid’s club door. 
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